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MAY 2019

HOSPICE PETERBOROUGH 

HOSPICE Highlighter
The Hospice Residence

We opened the Hospice Residence on April 8, 
2019 and received our first 2 residents on April 
9th. We have admitted 22 residents in the period 
of April 9 to May 15th.  

Residents are admitted for their last days to 
weeks of life. We have experienced some 
beautiful moments with our residents and 
families as they share this intimate time at the 
end of life. 

Our residents have enjoyed the spa tub, bright 
open windows, the smells of comfort food 
cooking, and their loved ones with them 
overnight. Our experienced staff of RNs, RPNs 
and PSWs ensure expert and compassionate 
care 24/7.

Our entire Hospice Team has participated in 17 
honour guards. This is the time, after a death has 
occurred, that we walk with families and 
accompany them and the deceased as they leave 

through the front entrance of Hospice. It is a 
respectful tribute to the life of a resident and 
emotional support for the family.  

We expect to care for approximately 250 
people in our first year. Referrals for the Hospice 
residence are accepted from health care 
professionals with the consent of the person 
requiring admission. A waitlist is developed and 
a bed offered based on priority of need, not on 
the length of time someone is on the waitlist. 

The Hospice Team is very pleased to be able to 
offer residence care in addition to the many 
community support programs, grief groups and 
volunteer opportunities that have always been 
provided by Hospice Peterborough.

To Our Volunteers & 
Supporters ! 

Save the Date

Hospice Peterborough’s AGM and Volunteer 
Appreciation will take place the evening of 

June 27, 2019.
We hope that you can join us to celebrate all we 
have accomplished together this year.

TH
A

N
K 

YO
U

By: Jodi Dunn, Manager of Hospice Residence
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A Huge Hike for Hospice THANK YOU!
Over 730 Hikers came out to the 17th annual Hike for Hospice in Peterborough. With the 

generosity of hikers, volunteers, donors, and sponsors we raised over $72, 000 to support those 
living with a life-threatening illness, at the end-of-life and grieving a loved one.

100% of the funds raised remain in our Peterborough City and County communities and allow us 
to offer support free of charge.  

Hike for 
Hospice 

Thank you to our 2019 Hikers, Donors, Volunteers and Sponsors!

Media sponsors 

COMPASSION sponsors 

SUPPORT sponsors 

CARE sponsors 

•	Silver Bean

•	Village Pet Food & Supply
•	Wild Rock Outfitters

•	Champlain Animal Hospital
•	Nuttal & Associates

•	Culligan

•	Central Smith

•	Nexicom
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“Eugene”
“Audrey”
Barbara	Albert
Chuck Armstrong
Elizabeth (Betty) 
   Armstrong
Carol Arsenault
John (Jack) 	
   Ashmore
“Bailey”
Helen Baker
Gordon	 Barnes
Barbara	Beck
Cecile Bedard
Mim (Miriam)    
   Bennett
Ray Benns
Andrea	 Berardi
Randy Bertrand
Jean Biancucci
Gordon	 Bolton
Peter Booth
Catherine Boothby
Paul Brioux
Alice Brown
Jordan Brydges
Solvig Buckingham
Ivy Buott
Tim Burke-Gaffney

Dan Burnie
Sheila Caban
William	 Campbell
Priscilla	 Carr
Lorne Caughill
Dave Challice
Wayne Chatten
Marie Clancy
Clare Collins
Helen Condon
William	 Cooling
Ruth Cranley
Richard J. Crowley
Olive Anne Curtis
Gary Dalliday
Donna Mae Derry
Hilary Dick
William	 Dicks
Sylvia Dingle
Ronald Dooher
Joseph Doran
Velma Doris
Craig Dove
John Ellis
Debbie Empey
Ursula Essig
Bob Ferguson
Paul Foster
Joan Fox

Donald Franks
Brian Fraser
Wayne Freeburn
John Gibbard
Halbert Gurnell
Angie Hamilton
Richard	 Hancock
Bruce Harris
Whilma	 Harrison
Shirley Hay
Eleanor	 Heard
Michael	Hickey
Rosemary Hickey
Ted Hodgetts
Billy Hope
Barb How
Bob Howe
Wilhelmina Huisjes
Marlene Hunt
Donald J. Hunter
Eleanor	 Hunter
Joan Huskisson
Eric James
David Johnson
E. June Johnson
Karen Kennedy
Al Kloosterman
Peter Kraayvanger
Robert Lagana

Barbara	Lane
Hugh Laviolette
Kevin Leahy
Fred Legros
Catherine 
   Levecque
Alice Little
Kathleen Logel
Diane Loyer
Ann Lucas
Janis Lukinuk
Margaret 
   MacDonald
Patrick Mackey
James Malloch
Gordon	 Mallory
John McCarney
Nancy McClennan
Cynthia	
   McCormack
Berneice McDevitt
Anne McIlmoyle
Margaret McIntosh
Simone	 McKeiver
Lyn McLaughlin
Bruce McMichol
Debra Mitchell
June Morrow
Clinton Mowry

Gordon	 Murray
Philip Mycyk
Bernice	 Nolan
Chris O’Brien
Chad O’Connor
Doris Orr
Ian Parsons
Bob Pearse
Dana Piercey
Ronald Pinch
Bob Pinnington
Judy Plumley
Mable Pringle
Clara Rhodes
Ernie Richardson
Peter Roach
Don Robertson
Wayne 
   Roseborough
Donald Ross
Bill Rowan
Marilyn	
   Sanderson
Walter Scott
James Scully
Carmen	Skorzik
Audrey	 Smith
Bernice L. Smith
Norma and Gerry 

   Smith
Art Snow
Eugenia	Soligo
Irma Stark
Ruth Steeves
Helen Jean 
   Stillman
John Stone
Joyce Marie Sutton
Fred Thompson
Hilda Torony
Fred Tribe
Linda Tsang
Mary VandenBroek
Wendy Wallace
Chip Watson
Ida Watson
Evelyn Watters
Gary Watts
Lynda Wells
Dale Wellwood
Jack Whetung
Ronald Whiteman
Maurice Whiteside
Steve Wilczewski
Samuel Wood
Don Yale
Jim Yates

We are honoured when families can reach beyond their loss to leave a gift to help others in our 
community. Thank you to all the families who named Hospice Peterborough with their memoriam 
gifts to honour a loved one. We also thank everyone who has made memorial donations. 

Please know your support makes a difference to other families.
From April 1, 2018  - March 31, 2019, we are honoured to have received donations in memory of 

the following individuals:

Memoriam Donations

A Message from Linda

I am looking forward to seeing all my 
Hospice family and community partners to say 
a final thank you before I step back from 26 
wonderful years at Hospice Peterborough.

What a privilege it has been to be a part of 
Hospice Peterborough’s amazing 
transformative journey.

I wanted to share some words I have had 
hanging on my wall at Hospice for 

quite some time….
“Promise me you’ll always remember: You’re 

braver than you believe, and stronger than 
you seem, and smarter than you think.” 
Christopher Robin to Pooh

Onward!
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325 London Street
Peterborough, ON  K9H 2Z5    
admin@hospicepeterborough.org
705.742.4042   1.800.790.0867

Hospice Peterborough’s community hours are Monday to 
Friday 9 am to 5 pm. After hours visits can be arranged. 
The Hospice Residence is open 24/7. All services are 
provided at no charge. Call for more information.

Donors make our care possible.

@hospiceptbo 

@HospicePeterborough

@hospiceptbo

	YES, I’d like to support vital hospice care!

Name: 

Address: 

City:			 

Postal Code:		    

Phone:	

Email:	

Amount: 
 $50    $75    $100    $200    Other: 

I would like to make my gift:
  One-time donation	   Monthly donation

I would like to make my gift by:
	Cheque (payable to Hospice Peterborough)
	Visa         Mastercard         AMEX

Card #: 				  

Expiry Date: 

	I would like to be an anonymous donor
	This gift is in memory of:

Registered Charity No. 11947 8964 RR0001
Tax receipts will be issued for donations of $20 or more.

Donate online at hospicepeterborough.org

When you donate to Hospice Peterborough you 
are investing in 25 plus programs and services. 
Please consider making your gift today.

Notes from the Volunteer Program

What a whirlwind of changes we have all 
experienced as we adapt to our new space and 
welcome volunteers into new roles. The 
volunteers who have stepped up with flexibility 
and the willingness to learn have helped us to 
navigate the myriad of challenges that come our 
way. What an amazing team they are as they 
continue to present a friendly welcome to all 
who come through the door. This newer team 
includes the volunteers in the Residence. Their 
presence has made a huge difference to the 
families and clients who live here until they die. 

Volunteers who provide home support and are 
involved in fundraising, board of directors, 
committee, singing, baking and cooking, group 
facilitation, and more continue their work 
through these changes, too.

Many thanks to all! 
We are delighted to welcome Catherine 

Millington into the role of part-time Volunteer 
Coordinator. Her 
presence makes it 
possible for me to do 
more planning in the 
volunteer program 
and she will gradually 
pick up more 
responsibility in her 
new role.

AGM and Volunteer 
Appreciation will take 
place on Thursday, 
June 27th, with our 
annual gift-sharing 
and dessert buffet. 
Hope you can join us! 

We are providing 
training to 22 new 
volunteers, and we 
look forward to their involvement in the summer 
and fall.

Please share information about the volunteer 
program with your friends and family. They can 
contact me directly at pgreenwood@
hospicepeterborough.org or go to our website 
for more information. 

How you can help 
By: Paula Greenwood, Manager of Volunteer Services

 Pictured: Catherine Millington,
part-time Volunteer Coordinator


